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The Board of Directors is pleased to announce the hiring of our new manager: 

Sandra Maitland. 

Sandra, originally from Ontario, has worked the last several years in BC.  Her 

extensive experience and background working with non-profit organizations made 

her the successful candidate for the position of manager at the PSDIC.  

Sandra is currently learning the ropes from Donna, so she will be ready to take over 

on July 1, 2019.   

We will be planning a Meet and Greet later in the spring so our members have a 

chance to chat with Sandra.  Stay tuned for the date. 

 

Board of Directors & Managers 

Back Row:  Joy Thompson (Director), 

Carol Perry (Director), , Mignonne Wood 

(1st VP), , Cyril Joseph (Treasurer), , Ev 

Farnholz (Secretary), , Brigid Kemp 

(Director), Donna Verbeek (Retiring 

Manager),  

Front Row:  John Archer (Director), , 

Sandra Maitland (Manager), , Dave 

Loupinsky (Director), , Don Wilson 

(President), , Karl Crosby (2nd VP), , Wendy 

Wurflinger (Director), , Liz Hansen 

(Director),  

mailto:psdics@hotmail.com
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President’s Report   Mark Your Calendar 

 MAY: 

04: Volunteer Dinner - 5:30 pm  

11: Monthly Social Dinner   5:00 pm  

12: Mother’s Day  

13/14: Blood Donor Clinic: 

15: Board Meeting 

20: Victoria Day Centre closed  

24: May Birthday Club -11:00 am 

 

JUNE: 

01:  25th Anniversary Celebration  8:00 – 4:00 

01 – 08:  BC Seniors’ Week Celebrations  

08: Monthly Social Dinner   5:00 pm Last until Sept. 

12/13/14: Blood Donor Clinic 

19: Board Meeting 

21: Summer Solstice – The longest day of the year 

28: June Birthday Club -11:00 am 

   
 

Just one month to go before our 25th anniversary celebration 
on June 1, 2019.  I hope you are all planning to come and be 
sure to bring your friends, family and neighbours.  The day 
will have something for all.  The committee headed by Liz 
Hansen and John Archer, have planned entertainment, 
activities and demonstrations, a family fun zone, booths 
under the trees, and an official ceremony to mark this 
milestone.  Pancakes, burgers, smokies, chili, soup, and 
sandwiches – all at reasonable prices- will be available.  
And, we are very pleased that the Penticton Rotary is 
hosting the breakfast.  Thank you Rotary.   

Like all our events and activities, we depend on our 
volunteers to ensure the success of the event.  We need your 
help for June 1 – even if just for one or two hours - before, 
during, or after the event.  Whatever help you can give – 
making signs, serving in the kitchen, helping with set up or 
clean up, parking, etc. would be appreciated.   Let Liz or 
John know about your availability. 

Our special event is the Kickoff Event for BC Seniors’ 
Week (June 1 – 8, 2019).  In 2002, the province of BC 
proclaimed the first week in June as BC Seniors’ week - a 
special week to recognize the many contributions that 
seniors have made to their communities.  For the first time, a 
group of individuals, with the support of the City of 
Penticton, has organized some free activities, lectures, and 
entertainment throughout the city for seniors to enjoy and 
take part in during the designated week. Be sure to look for a 
program of events.   

Again, volunteers make it happen.  Our way to thank those 
individuals who contribute so much to our centre is to host a 
Volunteer Dinner on Saturday, May 4th.  Volunteers will be 
treated to a roast beef dinner and entertainment.  If you have 
volunteered at the Centre at least 25 hours in the past year 
(that’s approximately 2 hours a month or ½ hour a week), 
we encourage you to pick up your complimentary dinner 
ticket at the Front Desk and join us.  Spouses/Partners may 
accompany guests for a charge of $15.  

Our monthly social dinners have been very well attended 
over the last few months.  Chef Todd and his crew of 
volunteers work hard to make sure the meals are tasty and 
plentiful.  Unfortunately, at the April dinner, some guests at 
the end of the queue did not get a full meal.  This shouldn’t 
have happened – enough food was prepared.  To make sure 
it doesn’t happen again, starting at the May dinner, the meat 
portion will be served to each guest.  Also, it was noted that 
some people are bringing take-home containers for the food 
they can’t eat.  This is a practice that is not appropriate.  We 
ask that guests take only what can be eaten at that seating. 
Be considerate and think of those who are yet to visit the 
buffet table.  I extend my apologies to those who did not get 
any ham and ask that they contact me. 

Enjoy May everyone! As the saying goes, the weather is 
warm and living is easy.  Aren’t we lucky?! 

 ‘Til next month, 
Don Wilson, President  
  

 

P S D I C S  
Board of Directors 

2018 - 2019 
 

EXECUTIVE: 

President:   Don Wilson 

1st Vice:  Mignonne Wood 

2nd Vice:  Karl Crosby 

Treasurer:   Cyril Joseph 

Secretary:    Evelyn Farnholz 

Past President:  Vacant 

 

DIRECTORS: 

•  2nd year of 2 year Term: 

Liz Hansen    

Joy Thompson  

• 1st year of a 2 year term 

      John Archer 

      Carol Perry 

      Dave Lopushinsky 

       Wendy Wurflinger 

• 1 year Term 

      Brigid Kemp 

• 2nd of 2 Year Term: 

  

 
MANAGER: Donna Verbeek, Sandra Maitland 

NEWSLETTER: Mignonne Wood 

  PROOFREADER:  Leslie Manion 

  

 
Interested in advertising in our newsletter? 

Contact Mignonne Wood for information. 
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Intergenerational Connections 

Information and insights about Intergenerational Connections, as 

stated in the March Newsletter, are being enthusiastically and 

thoughtfully embraced by Penticton school administrators and 

teachers.  I’ve now completed meetings with the staff of 

Penticton and Princess Margaret High Schools and Skaha Lake 

and KVR Middle Schools. Each school already has students 

volunteering in the community, many from their Leadership 

Training Program.  And, each school is enthusiastic about a 

partnership with PSDIC! 

The goal of Intergenerational Connection is to develop a 

community of unity, respect, and care between the students and 

members and guests of PSDIC.  According to considerable 

research, such a partnership is of significant value to both 

individuals and society. 

In order for Intergenerational Connections to be successful and 

sustainable, purposeful goals and appropriate planning steps to 

achieve them must be established.  Ultimately, meaningful 

relationships will be built through a willingness to share 

mutually-enjoyable activities.  

Despite contrasting cultural values that exist between all 

generations, a common meeting ground is often found between 

the young and their elders.  The young bring a positive energy, 

and the elders are natural nurturers.     

Because the involvement of student volunteers or visitors in the 

PSDIC building and on the property from time-to-time will 

impact our community, your thoughts and/or ideas regarding this 

new outreach are valued. 

During our upcoming Twenty-fifth Anniversary Celebration on 

June 1st you will see student volunteers helping in the Kids’ 

Zone, providing band music, and conducting surveys. 

Your warm welcome and supportive encouragement to the youth 

will be a positive step toward unity, respect, and care between us.  

Joy Thompson: Liaison Director   psdics@hotmail.com  

 

Dinner Changes 

At the April social dinner, the last people to go to the buffet table 

were disappointed because there was no ham left.  This shouldn’t 

have happened. Our records show that the food ordered and 

prepared was more than sufficient for the number of guests we 

served. We apologize to those who did not get to enjoy the full 

meal. To ensure that this never happens again we are 

implementing the following change: All meat will now be served 

to all guests. 

We are also asking guests to be considerate of others, especially 

if they are at the start of the queue and to take only what they can 

eat. No take home containers will be permitted. 

Thank you and again our apologies.   

  

  

A 90 year old’s wisdom.  

• It’s never too late to be happy.  But it’s all 

up to you and no one else. 

• Over prepare, then go with the flow. 

mailto:psdics@hotmail.com
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Inspirational Seniors 

In 1963, major league baseball pitcher Gaylord Perry remarked, "They'll put a man on the moon before I hit a home 

run." On July 20, 1969, an hour after Neil Armstrong set foot on the surface of the moon, Perry hit is first, and only, 

home run while playing for the San Francisco Giants. 

 

Strange but True 

This 84-Year-Old Grandmother Is Still 

Pole Vaulting. What’s Your Excuse? 
2018-07-16, Runners World 

 Many people worry that they’ll end up slowing down as 

they get older. But that doesn’t seem to be concern for 

84-year-old Flo Meiler. In fact, this grandmother is just 

hitting her stride. Meiler, of Shelburne, Vermont, is a 

regular at the state’s senior games each year. There, she 

competes in all of the events, from the hurdles to the pole 

vaulting.  Meiler was a late bloomer to track and field. A 

sales rep for 30 years, she hit the track for the first time at 

age 60. Five years later, she tried pole vaulting. Why? It 

simply seemed like fun, she believed. So she bought 

herself a “How to pole vault” video and essentially taught 

herself the skills she needed to compete. With roughly 

750 medals under her belt so far for her age group and 

senior games victories, Meiler has no plans of stopping. 

She wants to continue going after records, many of which 

she already owns. One notable one is her six-foot pole 

vaulting clearance when she was 80, a world record. So if 

you’re ever feeling insecure about your ability to start 

something new or reach a goal, just think about Meiler: 

That 84-year-old is still pole vaulting in Vermont. What’s 

your excuse? 
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Insights on Canadian Society Strategic  Plan 

The following identified strategic priorities were discussed at 

the Board meeting on April 17th, 2019. 

Theme: Active Membership (AM 6a) 

Priority: Develop a preferred Board member set of competencies. 

Discussion: What does it take to be a Board member at the 

PSDIC?  What qualities should the Nominating Committee 

be looking for in potential Directors?  Brainstormed a list of 

competencies to guide the Nominating Committee’s work. 

Theme: Service Excellence (SE 2c) 

Priority: Design a Legacy & Planned Giving program. 

Discussion: An initial framework has been established.  

Informing the membership and encouraging their support is 

the next step in this process. 

Theme: Dynamic Programming (DP 1a) 
Priority: Seek funding (grants & in kind) for complete program 

assessment.  

Discussion: This topic will need to be revisited and outside 

possibilities found before we can move forward with a 

program assessment.  

Theme: Service Excellence (SE 13a) 

Priority: Form a focus group to discuss the PSDIC’s identity going 

forward.  

Discussion: An article: Seniors’ Centres for the Future was 

distributed to those interested in being part of a group that will 

discuss how to prepare for the future. 
     

 Life satisfaction among 

Canadian seniors 

 Overview of the study 

This study uses the 2016 General Social Survey on 

Canadians at Work and Home to provide a recent 

assessment of the life satisfaction of seniors in 

Canada.  It includes information on overall life 

satisfaction, as well as information on nine domains 

of life:  standard of living; health; life achievements; 

personal relationships; feeling part of the community; 

time available to do things you like doing; quality of 

local environment; personal appearance; and feeling 

safe.   The paper also explores the factors associated 

with life satisfaction and examines several measures 

of resilience among Canadian seniors. 

• Seniors are more satisfied with their lives than 

those in younger age groups.  Men and 

women in their 60s, 70s, and 80s had higher 

average life satisfaction scores than men and 

women aged 20 to 59. 

• Senior women had higher levels of life 

satisfaction than senior men.  Furthermore, 

among seniors, life satisfaction levels increase 

with age. 

• Of the nine domains of life examined in this 

study, seniors were most satisfied with their 

safety (with an average score of 8.4), the 

quality of their local environment (8.3) and 

their personal relationships (8.3).  Seniors, 

however, were least satisfied with their own 

health (7.2). 

• Family income was not significantly 

associated with life satisfaction among 

seniors.  However, those who stated that their 

retirement income was insufficient had lower 

levels of life satisfaction. 

• More than 8 in 10 seniors reported that they 

‘always’ or ‘often’ had someone they could 

depend on to help when they really needed it.  

Seniors who were in this situation had higher 

levels of life satisfaction. 

 
Released August 2, 2018 

To read the full report go to: Life Satisfaction Among Canadian 

Seniors – Statistics Canada 

•  
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Throughout the building there 

will be displays that: 

REMEMBER THE PAST 

CELEBRATE THE PRESENT 

SHAPE THE FUTURE 

1:45 – 2:30  in the Great Hall 

Greetings from 

Mayor, John Vassilaki 

MLA Dan Ashton 

      MP Richard Cannings 

And others 

 

Followed by a cake cutting ceremony 

MLA  

Official Ceremonies 

Parking 

Entertainment 

Displays 

Cycling Without Age – an international project started in 

Copenhagen. 

The aim is to reach & improve lives of seniors bringing a sense of 

joy to those with limited mobility. 

There will be 10 minute rides offered.  Please sign up for a ride.  

Starts at 9:00 am until 1:30 pm 

 

Trishaw Rides 

WRAP UP COMMUNITY DANCE 

2:30 – 4:30 

KYLE ANDERSON 

Dance, Listen or Sing Along 

 to old favourites from the 50s, 60s & 70s. 

 

Yoga  

West Side of the Building 

8:30 – 10:30 Little Big Band   

11:00 – 12:00 Kyle Anderson 

East Side of the Building. 

10:45 – 11:45 High School Band 

12:00 – 1:00 Sax Among Friends 

Great Hall 

1:30 – 1:45 Tuneagers (Inside) 

2:30 – 4:30 Kyle Anderson  

  

  

Parking will be available at the 

KVR Middle School, Princess 

Margaret and at the Lutheran 

Church on the corner of South 

Main & Green Ave. 

Parking in the main parking lot will 

be restricted to those with a Parking 

Pass.   

Drop-Off is possible. 

Please obey the traffic supervisors. 

   

Join Kathy for morning yoga 
outside  8:30 – 9:30 

Sat. June 1 
8:30 – 4:30 pm 

Be sure to visit Bocce and 
Horseshoes 
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Food – All Day at our June 1 Celebration 

Kitchen Bistro Menu 

8:00 – 1:30 

Inside 

 
Tickets  Items 

     3 Egg Salad Sandwich 

     3 Chicken Salad Sandwich 

     3 Chili Con Carne 

     3 Red Lentil Soup - Vegetarian 

     1 Coleslaw 

     1 Potato chips 

     1 Cheezies 

     1 Baked goodie (cookie, square, tart) 

     1  Ice Cream Bar 

     1 Coffee, Tea, Bottled Water, Pop, Juice Box 

  

SOUTH OKANAGAN SENIORS WELLNESS SOCIETY (SOSWS)  
 

        

  
The SOSWS offers a monthly OUT & ABOUT 

program, which include social and recreational 

activities for seniors in our community at a very 

reasonable cost. If needed, those registered may be 

picked up at their home and dropped off at home at 

the end of the day. 

Because their programs are on a first come, first 

serve basis, if you are interested you must register 

early.  Call 250 487 7455 for more information or to 

reserve your spot. 

 

Tickets 
Food and cookbooks 

can only be purchased 

with tickets which can 

be purchased at three 

different locations 

around the building: 

the Front Lobby; the 

Lounge; and outside 

near the Bbq area. 

Tickets will be $1 

each.  The reason for 

this is so our food 

handlers do not need 

to handle money.   

From 10:00 – 1:30 

Outside 

BBQ Menu 
  

Tickets  Items 

    5  Beef Burger 

    5  Cheese Burger 

    5 Veggie Burger 

    5 Smokie 

    3 Hot Dog 

Condiments 

Fried onions,  tomato,        lettuce, 

ketchup,  relish        

mustard spicy mayo,  

Pancake Breakfast  

8:30 – 10:00 

Outside 

Limit: 300 

Hosted by the Rotary Club of Penticton 

Cost: 3 tickets ($3.00) 

Outside Rolling Cart  

There will be a rolling cart travelling around outside with    

beverages and snacks for purchase.  She will also have tickets to 

sell for those who want to visit the BBQ or the Kitchen Bistro and, 

on hand there will be a few cookbooks for purchase. (10 tickets) 

See some of activities in action. Perhaps join in 

and give it a try. 

 Visit Information Booths   

Check out the Hot Air Balloon:  Sorry, no rides 

 

 
Date What Time Comments 

2nd     Lunch Zia’s Stonehouse 

Summerland 
11.30 -

2:30 

Transport $10 

Browse the Thrift Store  

9th Wing Night 

  

4:00 –  

6:00 
Sandman Hotel 

$5 Wings $5 Wine 

10th    Mother’s Day Lunch 

Linden Gardens 

12:00 - 

2:30 

$17 Lunch & Gardens 

$7 Transport 

16th  
The Hamlets Tour 

& Light Lunch 
11:00 – 

1:00 

103 Duncan W 

Limited space 

23rd    
Cherry Park 

Luncheon 
12:00 - 

1:30 

$6.00 

 317 Winnipeg 

30th  
Lunch & a Movie 

Cherry Park  
1:00 – 

3:00 

$5.00 

317 Winnipeg 
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Anniversary Cookbook  

For 25 years, the food from the kitchen of the PSDIC has 

been enjoyed by many. Hamburger Soup, Waldorf Salad, 

Asian Slaw, Cheesy Cauliflower Casserole, Shepherd’s 

Pie, Pineapple Chicken, Scones, Oreo Cookie Dessert, 

and Peanut Butter Cookies are all favourites that have 

been served over the years.  Because it is our anniversary, 

the kitchen volunteers thought it was fitting to produce a 

cookbook with over 90 recipes that have been enjoyed by 

members throughout the years. 

The whimsical artwork throughout the book has been 

contributed by Elaine Stafford, a long-time member of the 

PSDIC. When Elaine is not playing bridge, she paints and 

creates wonderful cards for all occasions. 

Finally, thanks to the editorial team: Mignonne Wood for 

formatting the pages of the cookbook, Leslie Manion, 

Don Wilson, Carol Perry, and Linda Olsen for 

proofreading, and Liz Hansen for initiating the project, as 

well as overseeing every aspect of its development 

including typing and editing all the recipes.   

Cookbooks will be available for purchase on or before 

Saturday, June 1 at our Anniversary Celebration. 

  
          

   

Live and Learn Series 

Are You At Risk for Heart Disease? 

We are having a clinical exercise physiologist and a 

cardiac nurse from Kelowna General Hospital here to 

discuss and answer your questions about risk factors of 

heart disease and what you can do to lower your risk. Also 

learn about their on-line education and exercise program. 

Monday, May 6th 

1:00 – 2:30 
Please register by signing in the Front Lobby. 

Peach Fest Parade 
r 

One of our members,  
Carole McGhie has offered 

to organize our entry into 

the annual Peachfest  

Parade.  Thanks Carole. 

 

 Heads Up Everyone! 
Last year was our first year with an entry in the Peachfest  

Parade.  We will be doing it again this year – only bigger 

and better as it is our 25th anniversary. 

We need volunteers for decorating as well as for walking 

in the parade carrying banners and signs.  

Our colour scheme will be green, white, and silver.    

Mark your calendars for August 10th and come and join the 

fun. 

Please contact Carole McGhie at 

carolemcghie@hotmail.com or call 778 476 2619 to 

volunteer or for more information. 

 

 

Biodynamic Craniosacral Therapy 

Information Talk 
Sarah Morrison and Stacey Lafortune present this session 

to help you find balance and better integrate the working 

of all systems. With body awareness and light touch we 

work to balance held patterns within.  These patterns can 

manifest from anything that overwhelms the system such 

as trauma, emotions, injury and/or stress.  This treatment 

is great for the nervous system and so much more.  If you 

struggle with MS, Parkinson’s, anxiety, chronic pain, 

inflammation, poor sleep (and more) then come to this 

session. 

Wednesday, June 6th 

12:30 – 1:30 
Please register by signing in the Front Lobby. 

mailto:carolemcghie@hotmail.com
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PSDIC invites you to 

   IN-HOUSE BINGO 
EVERY THURSDAY AFTERNOON 

      (EXCEPT HOLIDAYS) 
Doors Open: 12:00 PM      Bingo starts: 1:00 PM 

No seats can be saved 

Early bird, Odd/Even, 

Bonanza and 12 Games 

Everyone (19 and over) WELCOME! 
     COME FOR LUNCH    
        STAY FOR BINGO 

BC Gaming License 2017/18 # 91634 Class A 
Chances of winning are less than 1 in 50 

 

Problem Gambling Help Line 1-888-795-6111 
“Know your limit, play within it”   www.bcrespons iblegamling.ca            

  Play Smart, Gamble Responsibly 

 

SENIORS’ FUN AT CHERRY PARK RETIREMENT CENTRE   317 Winnipeg Street 

May 15th  3:00 – 4:00 Flower Power Hippy Happy Hour 
May 16th   1:45 – 2:30 Welcome to Chair Yoga 
May 24th  2:30 – 4:00 IODE Spring Frugal Fashion Show 

May 31st 4:00 – 6:00 Pub Night Cost: $10 

Call Michele 

250 492 2447 
to reserve 
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BC Seniors’ Week            June 1 – 8,  2019 
On October 11, 2002 the Attorney General signed Order in Council 903 which 

stated: “ NOW KNOW YE THAT we do by these presents proclaim and declare in 

perpetuity that the first week of June every year, shall be known as “Seniors’ Week” 

in the Province of British Columbia.”   

The proclamation went on to say: “Whereas Seniors’ Week is a time to acknowledge 

the diversity of seniors and to increase public awareness of their vital role in BC 

society.” 

Many BC communities, over the years, have used BC Seniors’ Week as a special 

time to recognize, acknowledge, and thank seniors for their contributions past and 

present. 

This year, a group of committed individuals formed the Penticton Seniors’ 

Community Action Committee (pscac@google.com) to launch the first ever 

Penticton Seniors’ Week celebrations (June 1 – 8). 

In Penticton, seniors are the backbone of volunteer giving. They serve on city 

council and non-profit boards, run and support businesses, lend a hand or their 

expertise at every festival or event that the city hosts, and are amazing ambassadors 

of welcome to the many tourists who visit our wonderful city. 

 
So, with support from the City of Penticton, individuals and other community-minded businesses and organizations, we 

will celebrate our community seniors and offer them, at no cost, informative and engaging events throughout the week 

to say thank you for all that they have done to make our city vibrant and welcoming. 

 
KICK OFF EVENT for BC Seniors’ week 

Saturday, June 1, 2019 

 

Penticton Seniors’ Drop-In Centre 

25th Anniversary Celebration 

 
8:00 am– 4:30 pm 

Lots to do  Family Fun Be sure to visit. 

OKANAGAN COLLEGE  
Supports BC Seniors’ Week 

Monday, June 3  Signature Event  6:30 – 8:00 pm  

Dr. Cridland: The Benefits of Sleep   

Wednesday, June 5 Movie Night 7:00 – 9:00 pm 

Movie: TBA 

Thursday, June 6  Old Fashioned Dance Party  1:00 – 3:00 

Music by Kyle Anderson 

 
 

GILLIAN RUSSELL 

Penticton’s Favourite Singer and Songwriter 

Sunday, June 2   

PSDIC  2:30 – 3:30 pm  

TOPICS OF INTEREST 

at the Rec Centre 

Limit: 40 people 

1:00 – 2:00 pm 

Monday, June 3:   Happipad – Connecting students 

   with compatible homes 

Tuesday, June 4:   Telus: Scams & Seniors 

Wednesday, June 5:   Wills & Estates 

Thursday, June 6:  Importance of Physical Activity 

Friday, June 7:  Brain Health 

 

Watch for a BC Seniors’ Week full program in a special supplement in The Penticton Herald. 

FREE TRANSIT RIDES FOR SENIORS 

June 2 – 8 with a special bus pass 

Available one day only  

Saturday, June 1 8:00 – 1:30 

At the PSDIC in the Lobby 

during their 25th Anniversary Celebration 

Be sure to pick up a special Bus Pass  
  

  

SS SICAMOUS 

Free Admission for Seniors 

Tuesday, June 4 

 Show your special bus pass for free admission  

mailto:PSCAC@googlegroups.com
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The Carpet Bowling Club 

hosted a very successful Fun 

Day Tournament on March 23rd 

wth 14 guests from Peachland, 

11 from Keremeos, and 15 from 

our club..  We had 5 mats, 

teams were drawn, and each 

person played 2 games in the 

morning followed by a lunch 

break.  Lunch was soup, 

sandwiches and rice pudding 

prepared and served by Rose 

McDonald and her group of 

volunteers.  They did a super 

job and lunch was delicious.   

Door prizes were drawn then 

everyone returned to the Great 

Hall for one more carpet game.   

This was our annual get together  

for a day of fun, meeting new 

friends and getting caught up on 

news with friends we see each year.  

There will be no carpet bowling 

from the end of April until the 

beginning of October so have a 

great summer everyone, and we’ll 

see you in the fall. 

Submitted: Myrna McLaren   

Coordinator. 

Membership 

News 

Our membership,  

as of April 17 was 1051. 

Richard Cannings: 
  Member of Parliament 

South Okanagan – West Kootenay 

 Works for you 

Contact his office for assistance 

with federal issues: 

250-770-4480 

202-301 Main Street, Penticton 

richard.cannings.c1@parl.gc.ca 

 

         IODE THRIFT SHOP 
         464 Main Street Penticton 
         Open Monday to Saturday  

        Noon to 4:00 pm 

250 486 8234  

IODE is a national women’s charitable organization. 
Monies raised in Penticton, stay in Penticton 

scholarships, bursaries, library etc. 

  
 

 

WRAP UP EVENT for BC 

Seniors’ week 

Saturday, June 8, 2019 
2:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m 

Gyro Park Concert 
  

 
  

Carpet Bowling 

Tournament 
    

 Watch  

for more information 

about  

special events for 

seniors 

during BC Seniors’ 

Week 

gan 
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If you are a member and if you have a May birthday, you are 

invited for complimentary cake and coffee in the Ken Wignes 

Room on Friday, May 24, 2019 at 11:00 a.m.  It’s our way of 

celebrating monthly birthdays. 

Our thanks goes to Providence Funeral Home for sponsoring 

this special event. 

  

APRIL 

WINNER 

 Tamara  

Corsie 

 

A free Nail & Foot Care Session 

by Heals on Wheels 

Next month’s draw 

Friday, May 24, 2019  

 

Renovations  Testimonial  

Horseshoes  

May Birthday Club  

Several renovations were scheduled for April at the PSDIC.  

1. We have a new glass fire door in the Ken Wignes room. 

Privacy screening will be installed soon. 

2. Storage at the Centre is an ongoing issue. Things are 

stacked wherever space can be found which has led to 

an appearance of untidiness and clutter.  In order to 

better utilize the space we do have and to improve the 

aesthetic appearance of the front entrance, the Board has 

approved plans to redesign the cloakroom.  

3. The final step needed to comply with the regulations of 

the Liquor & Cannabis Board in order to qualify for our 

permanent liquor license is to provide a secure place 

from which to serve alcohol.  The space identified and 

given initial approval from the Inspector is located in 

the storage closet at the back of the Great Hall.  This 

room will be renovated into a bar area with a roll-down 

curtain that can be secured when not in use.   

Funding for both renovations  will come from the donation 

received from Telus earlier this year.  

 

“To whoever set up the idea of a birthday cake for 
honouring monthly birthdays for senior members of the 
Drop In Centre in Penticton, it is a wonderful idea.  Great 
idea for bringing seniors together who may or may not 
have had a birthday party.  Many seniors are alone at times 
as they age. 
This simple act of kindness by you and the Seniors’ Centre 
volunteers, is so nice.  I must say that when the volunteers 
told us that Providence Funeral Homes and Crematorium 
donated the beautiful birthday cake, there was a bit of a 
smile happening.  A 91-year old lady sitting at our table 
proudly said, “I’m already paid up with Providence.” 
So thank you to those involved with this idea for the cake 
(which was very good) and the Senior Centre volunteers 
who telephoned and hosted this.  I’m sure as the word gets 
out, there will be more coming out, which means a bigger 
cake.”  Hughie  

Spring is in the air and another Horseshoe Season is 

underway.  All ages can play Horseshoes and the Club is 

looking for new members.  Horseshoes is a fun sport that 

is very affordable, provides great outdoor exercise and 

allows for socializing  - all at the same time.    Come and 

join us.  

For more information call Dale 250-490-3310 or Brian 

250-493-7454. 

 

Sorry!  

We are no longer accepting  

$50 or $100 bills at the Front Desk. 
Humour for Lexophiles (Lovers of Words) 

A chicken crossing the road is poultry in motion. 

If you don’t  pay your exorcist you can get repossessed. 

With her marriage she got a new name and a dress. 

When a clock is hungry it goes back four seconds. 

If you jump off a Paris bridge you are in Seine. 

 

 

 


